
Principal’s Corner

Hello Hidden Oak Families,

With many field trips planned this Spring, if you wish to chaperone, please make 
sure you have a volunteer form on file. A new volunteer form must be completed 
each year. 

There is a large amount of clothing and other items in Lost and Found. Just a 
reminder - please write your student’s name on items that are brought to school that 
could potentially be left on a playground, or misplaced someplace on campus e.g. 
jackets, water bottles, extra clothes, etc. 

Spring Break is just a few weeks away. School will be closed during the week  
of March 13-17. 

Happy Spring!
Mrs. Sharon Sailor  

Spirit

March 21- Leonardo’s Pizza at Millhopper Spirit Day! Come join us for lunch or 
dinner! Our school gets back 10% all day!
March 31- Skate Station Spirit Night-Join us from 5:30-7:30pm! Our school gets 
back a portion of the proceeds!

Classroom Spotlight 

First grade celebrated the 101st day of school last month! We had a blast by 
dressing up like dalmatians, writing about things we learned in 101 days, making a 
special 101 piece snack, and searching for 101 words around the classroom. The 
first 101 days of school have been great but we are looking forward to all of the fun 
and learning we will have for the rest of the school year!

40 Book Challenge Benchmark #3
Our 3rd benchmark is Friday, March 31st. The goal is for each student to have 
read 30 books by that time. Our Book Challenge End-of-Year Celebration will be 
held on May 24th and will include every student who met the 40-book goal, so 
encourage your child to keep on reading! 

Fun Run
We are so thankful to all of our amazing volunteers, school staff, parents, business 
partners, friends, family members, (the list goes on), who helped make our Fun Run 
and Skate Station after party so much fun for our kiddos while earning money for 
our school. We met and exceeded our fundraising goal by raising over $36,000! We 
will soon provide updates on school improvements and purchases made as a result 
of your generosity! 

PTA General Assembly Meeting
Our next General Assembly meeting will be held on Thursday, March 30, at 5:30pm. 
It will be our first meeting with an in-person option since 2020! There will also be 
an option to join via Zoom. Please RSVP. Be on the lookout for more details as the 
meeting approaches. We hope to see you there! https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQL
SearxdBUGXH5oOmQpeA2k8pJx5uiEs896IVGMRWW7kfsPBeQw/viewform?usp=sf_link.
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13-17 ...School is Closed 

21 ........Leonardo’s Pizza 

27 ........Storm Make-up Day

30 ........PTA General Meeting

31 ........Skate Station Spirit

Birthday Marquee!

Get your kid’s birthday on the 
marquee! All birthdays must be 
submitted by the Thursday the 
week PRIOR to the birthday. 


